
August 25, 2023

Dear Third Graders,

Hello! My name is Mrs. Bratus and I am thrilled to be your third
grade teacher! For those of you who don’t knowme, let me
introduce myself…

I have been a teacher for over 25 years. I have taught 2nd
grade and third grade, and for the past 8 years, I have been
teaching Intervention. I live in Bridgewater with my husband and
our 3 sons. My oldest son is leaving for college this summer and
heading to The University of Scranton. My middle son is a
sophomore in high school, and my youngest is in fifth grade.

I look forward to meeting you all at our Open House on
Tuesday, September 5th at 8:00 am. Feel free to bring your
supplies on that day and drop them off in our classroom. If you
can’t make the Open House, no worries, just bring your supplies
on the first day of school. Here is a link to the 3rd Grade Supply
List if you need it-

https://cdnsm5-ss9.sharpschool.com/UserFiles/Servers/S
erver_791726/File/AES/2023-24%20Supply%20Lists/Third%20Gra
de%20Supply%20List%202023-2024.pdf

Soak up the rest of summer and I will see you soon!

Love,
Mrs. Bratus

https://cdnsm5-ss9.sharpschool.com/UserFiles/Servers/Server_791726/File/AES/2023-24%20Supply%20Lists/Third%20Grade%20Supply%20List%202023-2024.pdf
https://cdnsm5-ss9.sharpschool.com/UserFiles/Servers/Server_791726/File/AES/2023-24%20Supply%20Lists/Third%20Grade%20Supply%20List%202023-2024.pdf
https://cdnsm5-ss9.sharpschool.com/UserFiles/Servers/Server_791726/File/AES/2023-24%20Supply%20Lists/Third%20Grade%20Supply%20List%202023-2024.pdf

